
UBC E association of university and college employees 

Ms. Jane Strudwick 
Senior Labour Relations Assistant 
Employee Relations Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Jane: 

January 28, 1981 

Re: Joint Committee to Review Benefit Plans 

On Sept. 10th, 1980 we assured you that no more than 4 AUCE members 
would participate in the joint meetings of the above committee. Our position 
has not changed on this matter . 

I would appreciate your response to my request for information 
concerning our current benefit plans, or, if this is not possible , a 
referral to an alternative source for th i s infor mation. 

Yours truly , 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
A.U.C. E. Local I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


